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From: Eric Solorio
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 4/27/2010 10:43 AM
Subject: Fwd: Cystic Fibrosis Letter for the Docket
Attachments: Dr. Milla CF Letter.pdf

>>> Monte & Tina Frisbee <mail@montetina.com> 4/22/2010 9:52 PM >>>
Hi Eric,

This is the eMail transcription of the letter that I received today from the Stanford Cystic Fibrosis doctor.  I 
mentioned that he is traveling in Argentina and will not be able to sign a Declaration just yet.  If 
necessary, in the future he may be able to complete that formality.

Please Docket this letter as well for the Ridgecrest Solar Millennium project.

Thanks,

Monte Frisbee

DOCKET
09-AFC-9

 DATE APR 22 2010

 RECD. APR 27 2010



 April 22, 2010 
Dear Mr. Frisbee: 
 
Thank you contacting me regarding this issue. As you are well aware with cystic fibrosis 
being a chronic respiratory condition where airway defense mechanisms are faulty, any 
conditions that could increase the risk of infection or airway irritation could have 
significant consequences in the health of a CF patient. Certainly a large earth removal 
project such as the one in question will produce aerosol dispersion of particulate material 
including fungal spores. Both coccidioidomycosis and air pollution have been reported to 
impact significantly the lungs of CF patients and lead to detrimental outcomes. Anything 
that can be done to avoid these exposures is highly advisable. 
 
I will be glad to provide more detailed information if you feel necessary. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Carlos E. Milla, MD 
Associate Professor 
Center for Excellence in Pulmonary Biology 
Stanford University 
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